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Lipson Vale Primary School  

Year 5 Residential 5th June – 7th June 2024  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

As you may already know, for many years we have run a very successful Activities  

Week in the Summer Term. This year there is an opportunity for children in Year 5 to 

attend a residential trip to Reach Outdoors. 

  

Details of the visit to Reach Outdoors  

This year, we have an exciting opportunity to take up to 34 children to stay at Stoke  

Gabriel Football Club where they will sleep in Bell Tents for two nights. We will leave on 

Wednesday morning and return on Friday afternoon. The itinerary will be drawn from a 

menu of kayaking, stand up paddle boarding, bushcraft, archery and team building. 

You can also browse through the Reach Outdoors website for more information at 

www.reach-outdoors.com. The parental contribution is set at £202, and the deposit is 

£52. Please be aware that this cost is based on the minimum number of children 

attending. The more children that attend, the lower the cost will be. 

  

Parents should note that the deposit, once paid, is an indication of firm commitment 

to the visit and that the total payable by the school to the providers (for 

accommodation, travel, food, tuition, etc) has been negotiated on the basis of all 

children attending. It follows, therefore, that unless there are extreme circumstances, it 

will not be possible to refund deposits once this commitment has been made.   

  

Once a place for your child has been confirmed, a payment plan can be put in place 

to spread the payments across the year, with five payments of £30 for the Reach 

residential. We have further split down the monthly payments, so you have the option 

to pay the amount in smaller chunks.  

 

 

  

  

Together we are inspiring a community with a bright future  
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School Based Activities   

 

All pupils who are not involved in the residential will remain in school and take part in a 

range of activities. 

  

As in previous years, places will be given on a first come, first served basis.    

  

Deposits should be paid at www.schoolmoney.co.uk by 31st December then 

instalments by: January 31st 2024, February 29th 2024, March 31st 2024, April 30th 2024, 

May 31st 2024, 

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

Miss Yelland, Miss Cusack and Mrs Stephens  

Together we are inspiring a community with a bright future  

  

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

